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Thursday 11 May 2017
Dear Parents

Next week in Literacy, we will be continuing to look at quest stories. The students will be verbally predicting endings to stories and writing their own ending to a story. They will learn to peer and self-assess their own work as well as a friend’s work by looking for stars (things they have done well) and wishes (things that need to be improve).

There will be no spelling words sent home this week, please use the extra time to prepare for the upcoming assessments. 

Next week in Numeracy, students will be revisiting division in preparation for their upcoming assessments. They will be learning how to divide groups of numbers and notate them correctly using the ÷ sign. Please remember to access your Online Abacus Home Learning to support the learning students undertake in class.

In IPC, we will be continuing our exploration of toys from the past. We will be looking more closely at teddy bears and the history of bears. 

This week in Science, we will continue conducting small experiments to practise our recording and prediction skills. We will be taking accurate readings and learning how best to record these observations.

As always, thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards
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